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Press Release:  Pine Knolls Area Notice of Low Water Pressure On June 27, 2017 
 
Tomorrow, Tuesday, June 27, 2017 between 9:00 am and 4:00 pm you will experience 
very low water pressure (approximately 10 psi) as the Cambria Community Services 
District repairs a major water leak in the distribution system. 
 
You will have enough water pressure to turn on a tap and flush a toilet. The tap will be a 
slow stream, and the toilet tank will fill much more slowly than usual. It is unlikely you 
will have enough water pressure for showering. 
 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience, and we appreciate your understanding as 
we work to make this emergency repair. 
 
The following streets in the Pine Knolls area, pressure zone 7, will be impacted by the 
repair: 
 
Ashby   Greystone   Iva   Pinewood  Weymouth 
Canterbury  Grove   Manor   Suffolk  
Coventry  Hartford   Northampton  Sunbury  
Darby    Hillcrest   Oakhurst   Warwick 
 
Please call the District Office at (805) 927-6223 if you have questions or comments. If 
you call after 4:00 pm, an answering service will collect your message and a CCSD 
representative will return your call on Wednesday, June 28, 2017. 
 
We will be posting this on our website located at www.cambriacsd.org in order to assist 
with informing the public.  
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